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Samuel Lillard, a partner in the firm’s Columbus office was a guest blogger for Columbus CEO. His

article “Four Warnings for Employers Hiring for the Holidays” provided employers with four things

to consider when hiring seasonal employees during the holiday season.

Set expectations up front

Hidden costs of seasonal hiring

Usual practices get pushed aside

Incomplete information about hires

To read the full article, please visit Columbus CEO.

http://www.columbusceo.com/business/20171130/guest-blog-four-warnings-for-employers-hiring-for-holidays
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